
Hello,  
 
I would like to submit my thoughts below for the report on the Homeless hub potential location on 
Fanshawe Park Rd W: 

I do not support the Fanshawe Park RD W location for the homeless hub. This will negatively impact 
residents and businesses in the immediate area, create safety concerns, and not serve the homeless 
community by putting them in a neighborhood that does not have the resources they require.  
 
Thanks 
Hannah 
 


